
February 8, 2023

Dear MRH Community,

While we celebrate our school counselors daily for their contributions to our students, families

and staff, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the hard work and

dedication that they have shown to our school community during this National School

Counselors Week. Their tireless efforts to support and guide students have not gone unnoticed,

and I want to thank them for all that they do to make a positive impact on the lives of so many

within our community.

Our MRH school counselors are vital to the overall wellbeing and success of our students. Their

guidance and advice on academic, social and emotional issues have had a major impact on

students and have helped them navigate the challenges of school and everyday life. This is

critical in helping them to reach their full potential. Their empathy, understanding and

professionalism have provided a safe and supportive environment for students to grow and

thrive. I am deeply grateful for the time, energy, and care that our school counselors have

invested in our schools, students and community. Their unwavering commitment to helping

students overcome obstacles and achieve their goals has made a lasting impact on their lives

and has inspired us all.

The efforts of our counselors are appreciated and valued by all in the Maplewood Richmond

Heights School District community. This week and every day, thank a school counselor. Words

of appreciation go a long way.

With grace and gratitude,

Bonita E. Jamison, Ed.D. | Superintendent

Maplewood Richmond Heights School District

Follow me @MRH_Supt for Maplewood Richmond Heights School District updates and news
directly from the Superintendent.

https://twitter.com/MRH_Supt

